
Councillor Request Inquiry 2018 
# 50-2018 

 

 
The information below is in response to the Information Request regarding the Multi-Purpose 
Agricultural Facility as requested by Councillor Delainey after the November 13, 2018 Council 
Priorities Committee Meeting. 
 
November 13, 2018 Council Meeting: 
 
Please provide a breakdown of what was included in the 6.6 million dollars spent on the Multi-
Purpose Agricultural Facility.  
 
 
As of November 20, 2018, the breakdown of the Multi-Purpose Agricultural Facility project is as follows:    
 

Multi-Purpose Agricultural Facility 
as of November 20, 2018 

 
Land   
Preliminary facility development   
Operational programming   
Total Cost  $6,600,000 
 
 
Karen Osborne on behalf of 
Joel Gould, P. Ag 
Manager, Agriculture Services  
Transportation and Agriculture Services 
 
 
 


